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Important Dates 

July 31, 2019    VPK Parent Meeting 

August 9, 2019    Last Day of Summer Program   

August 12, 2019    First Day of School 

August 14, 2019    5:30-7:00 SHECC Open House 

TBD     Cookie Dough Fundraiser 

September 2, 2019   SHECC CLOSED in observance of Labor Day 

September 4,5,6, 2019   FALL PHOTOS 

September 9-13, 2019   Scholastic BOOK FAIR 

 

 

 



Infants 

    We hope everyone had a wonderful Summer and kept lots of sunscreen on.  It has been so hot so 

make sure you’re drinking plenty of water and offering it to your child throughout the day.  

   We still enjoy our outside time in the morning going to the flag and walking around exploring.  

Sometimes, we just park under a shady tree and watch the school kids come by.  They love it when 

the children stop and say hello to them.  We did lots of fun activities this summer.  We made red, 

white and blue hand and foot prints, stars and sand feet.  Some of us even tried finger foods to 

practice for when we move up.  

    It is so fun to think we are grown up.  It is nice to be able to crawl around now and get into 

things and explore.  It is time to get ready for the new school year.  We will be making “All About 

Me” posters so we can get to know you better.  Over the next couple of months, we will be 

preparing for school and learning our routines.  

   The character kids will still be a part of our learning through repetition.  I will continue to 

acknowledge your child’s emotions and feelings.  Examples: Sad - I see your crying. Are you hungry 

or wet?  Cooperative - I see you are holding still so I can change you.  Brave - I see your trying to sit 

or stand up by yourself without help.  Kind - I see your playing with your friends and sharing toys.  

Happy - I see your smiling and laughing and having fun.   

   The babies just love it when you talk to them, and I feel they 

can learn through you responding to their needs repeatedly.  

(Repetition) If you have any questions, feel free to talk with me.  

I will work with you together on this.  The babies are our future 

and I am willing to go that extra mile for them to meet their 

milestones.  We plan to have fun the next couple of months by 

Learning and Exploring. 

 

                                                                              Thank you 

                                                          Mrs. Linda     Ms. Maryanne  

 

 

 



Wonderful Ones 

      Our last day of our summer program will be August 9th.  The last water play 

day will be August 8th.  We have really enjoyed our summer activities!  Everyone has 

been enjoying the ice cream days we have been having every week.  I think dressing 

up for baby shark week was adorable and everyone did a good job participating in 

the different activities throughout the summer. 

 We made little fish with everyone’s handprint.  The fish turned out fantastic.  I 

will be hanging them up in the classroom for everyone to admire.  Everyone is 

starting to really enjoy doing the hand stamping or creating their own picture with 

paint.  It is important for the children to experience this type of creativity because it 

helps them with eye and hand coordination.   

 During the last few weeks of August through the whole month of September, 

we will be learning All About Me, classroom rules and manners such as please and 

thank you.  I will be handing out our All About Me papers to everyone and we would 

love to have a family picture to go with it.   

         

 

 We will also be working on sharing and waiting their turn to play with a toy.  

We will be working on sharing by letting another child play with the toy and while 

they are waiting, we will show them a toy that they can play with while they wait to 

use the toy that they want to play with. 

Thank you everyone for all the generous donations through the month of August.  

Everyone is doing exceptional with the transition and we are looking forward to 

watching your child grow throughout the year.  Thank you for allowing me to take 

such good care of your children.  Everyone is such a joy and we love seeing them 

grow and experience new and exciting things.   

Ms. Katie                    Ms. Katelyn                         Ms. Amanda 



Terrific Two’s Back to School News 

Welcome to another school year here at SHECC!  We are so happy to have you here with us!  

We are going to start the school year off with learning the classroom basics.  We will spend 

the next month and a half learning about classroom rules, manners, and feelings.  The 

children have done well so far with learning how “Center Play” works.  We are teaching the 

children to keep the toys in their designated “center” and to clean up what they were 

playing with before they move on to a new center.  We will also be adding personal tags 

with each child’s name and photo that they will attach to the center label of the center 

they are playing in.  This will help control how many children are in one center at a time to 

allow them more personal space to play and learn.  We have also started to implement The 

Pyramid Model for promoting social-emotional competence in infants and young children.  We 

all received extensive training on this model, and it is being implemented across the entire 

school.  This means as your child continues to move up the same concepts, verbiage, and 

tools will be used in every room they transition to.  We have already established a solution 

center in our room. That is where we keep our soft snuggle toys, and our Friend Tucker 

the Turtle is there too.  We also have a flower for sniffing and a pinwheel for blowing to 

help teach how to take deep calming breaths.  The solution center will be used for the 

children to have their own space to safely identify and manage their emotions and learn 

how to handle difficult situations in an acceptable manner.  

 

We will soon be introducing the “Character Kids” as well.  They are a 

group of kids who have special powers that they use to do good 

things that every kid should.  Their names are Brandy and she is 

cooperative, Scooter is kind, Alex is brave, Ricky is honest, and 

Keisha is responsible.  If you have any questions about any of these 

new tools, let me know and I would be happy to show them to you.  

Several of you have asked if there is anything we need so I plan to post a wish list on our 

door soon for some things we could use in our classroom and on our playground.  We 

appreciate any and all donations made to our classroom.  

 

 



Reminders:  

-Please send back your child’s “All About Me” form with photos attached. 

-Please bring in a plain white t shirt in a Ziplock bag with your child’s name on it for us to 

tie dye as soon as possible.  We will start making them on Thursday August 1st when I 

return from my vacation.  We will send the shirts home on Monday August 5th washed and 

ready to wear so we can all wear our shirts to school on Tuesday August 6th. 

-Always check your child’s basket and make sure they have at least two weather 

appropriate changes of clothes in a Ziplock bag with their name on it. We have also decided 

that we would like for you to keep a pair of crocs with your child’s name on them in their 

basket.  It is still going to be hot for a while and we may still do some water activities in 

the afternoons to stay cool.  Having crocs would help keep their tennis shoes from possibly 

getting wet and muddy. They will also come in handy when we start wearing big girl/boy 

underpants because if we have accidents, we will have spare shoes available. 

-We ask that each family donate two packs of wipes and a snack to share with the class 

each month.  If you need ideas for what type of snacks to bring, I have a list I can 

provide you with.  

- As stated in the parent handbook “Please make every effort to have your child in their 

classroom no later than 9:30 am.  If you are not able to have your child in their classroom 

by 9:30am, please wait until after classroom nap time to bring them.  Arriving during 

activities may be disruptive to the other children”.  If your child is going to be late due to 

an appointment, please give us the courtesy of a phone call to let us know that your child 

will be late.  If you will be bringing your child after nap time or if they will not be 

attending on a regularly scheduled day, please also give us a courtesy call so we know they 

are safe and accounted for. 

Thank You! 

Ms. Jen     Ms. Victoria     Ms. Nicole      Ms. Sandy 

 

 

 

 



 

Pre-School IA 
 

August marks the beginning of the school year!  New friends will be joining our class on 

August 12 and water play will be ending on August 8th.  

 We will be continuing our Classroom Orientation Unit until September 6th.  This will give 

our new students a couple of weeks to learn the routine and structure of the class.  

 On August 26th, we will begin our “All About Me” Unit.  In your child’s folder, you will 

find an “All About Me” paper.  Please return it to me as soon as possible.  These papers 

will be posted around the classroom.  They are used to get to know your child and family 

better and to promote conversation with the children about their families.  During this 

unit, the children will also be working on many self-help skills such as proper handwashing 

techniques, putting on their own shoes and pulling up and down their pants.   

 September 9th will mark the beginning of the “Apples and Our Five Senses Unit”.  Each 

week, we will use a different sense to explore apples.  We will be taste lots of different 

apple products, make applesauce, paint with apples, roll apples, graph our preference of 

which apple type we like the best and the list of apple related activities goes on and on.  

The Unit will culminate with an Apple Party on Friday, October 11th at 3:30pm.  Due to 

limited space in our classroom, only one family member is invited to come and share a 

variety of apple snacks and songs with us. 

 We have many of these “End of Unit Celebrations” throughout the year, so all family 

members will have a chance to attend at least one.  

Developing fine motor strength and coordination is a very important emphasis during this 

school year.  Making apples by tearing red paper and gluing it to a paper plate and sorting 

apple counters with tweezers are just a couple of activities which will exercise these skills.   

I firmly believe that communication between families and school is extremely important.  

It enables me to better meet the needs of your child and you might have.  

Looking Forward to a Great Year,  

Miss Sally 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PRE-SCHOOL IB 
 

Welcome to SHECC for another fun filled year.  As we move forward from the summer months 
the children will begin learning more about our center system and working on remembering to 
clean up their toys before moving to a new area. The children will be encouraged to use their 

new vocabulary from our Character Kids story.  The Characters are Brandy who is cooperative, 
Skooter is kind, Alex is brave, Ricky is honest, and Keisha is responsible.  Each week we will be 

introducing one character at a time, I will be sending home a handout about each character and 
their ‘superpower’ this way while at home with your child you can be reinforcing the same 
vocabulary your child is learning at school. Another concept that we will be focusing on 

throughout the year is The Pyramid Model for promoting social-emotional competence in infants 
and young children.  I will have a handout on this as well that gives an explanation of the model. 
After receiving extensive training each classroom will be establishing a “Solution Center” or in 
our classroom a ‘Relaxing Center’. This is where we keep our Trucker the Turtle and different 
calming items such as a sensory bottle and soft squishy items.  This center is for the children to 
use to have their own personal space to identify and manage their emotions and learn different 

techniques on how to handle their difficult situation. Along with all this new structure 
throughout the classroom, the children will be working on meeting new friends and getting to 

know them well.  I will be handing out an All about me assignment that I would like you to do at 
home with your child and bring back to school. 

Upcoming events: 

Center wide Open House August 14th 

Reminders: 

~ We ask that if your child is still in diapers each family donates two packs of wipes.  We also as each 
family to donate a snack to share with the class each month.  If you need ideas for what type of snacks 

to bring, I have a list I can provide you with. 

~ As stated in the parent handbook “Please make every effort to have your child in their classroom no 
later than 9:30 am.  If you are not able to have your child in their classroom by 9:30am, please wait until 

after classroom nap time to bring them.  Arriving during activities may be disruptive to the other 
children”.  If your child is going to be late due to an appointment, please give us the courtesy of a phone 
call to let us know that your child will be late.  If you will be bringing your child 
after nap time or if they will not be attending on a regularly 

scheduled day, please also give us a courtesy call so we know 
they are safe and accounted for. 

 

Ms. Monic   Ms. Victoria   



 

Pre-school II 
 

Welcome! 

Dear Parents, 

My name is Ms. Angie and I will be your child’s new teacher in the Preschool II class (green room).  I have 

a BA in Education and a Master of Science in Forensic Science.  Your children are growing fast and I, 

along with Ms. Celeste, look forward to working with you and your child as we teach them to reach for 

the stars.  

Your child is developing in many ways---physically, socially, emotionally, in language, and in 
thinking (cognitive) skills.  We will support your child in all of these areas.  

Physical development is the way your child moves her arms and legs (large motor skills) and 
her fingers and hands (small motor skills).  We will help you learn these skills by offering 
different physical activities and equipment.  Children run, jump, climb, throw, and catch.  
Using their hands, they explore materials like paints, playdough, puzzles, sand, and things to 
write with.  By using their bodies actively both indoors and outdoors, children build healthy 
bones and muscles. 

Social development helps your child have a good relationship with others.  We will help your 
child understand the importance of respecting others and working together.  By playing and 
learning together, children build their social skills, language skills, and self-control.  Our 
teachers will help the children learn to resolve conflicts that may come up during play. 

Emotional development lets your child understand his feelings and the feelings of others.  We 
will help the children recognize and manage their own feelings and behavior.  We will also 
teach the children to show concern for others.  

Language and literacy development helps your child understand and communicate through 
listening, talking, reading, and writing.  These skills are all connected.  We will help your child 
use her growing communication skills to learn new concepts.  We will be covering letter 
recognition and phonics, numbers, and colors.  We will also read books and have many 
classroom discussions.  

Thinking, or cognitive, skills develop as children learn to think more complexly, make 
decisions, and solve problems.  As young children explore, ask questions, and create, they 
improve their thinking skills.  Reflecting on and using information lets your child understand the 
world around him.  The way children approach learning is also an important part of their 
thinking skills.  For example, being able to focus or handle frustration helps him learn more 
easily.  We will work with the children daily to become independent thinkers. 

The following items are needed for my class: 

• Red and blue mat for nap time. 

• Mat cover (king size pillowcase) 

• 2 complete changes of clothes (shorts/pants, shirt, underwear, and socks) 

• 1 extra pair of shoes 



 

Items that are NOT needed: 

• Basket for items (I have provided a plastic tote for your child’s items for storage) 

• Toys.  Please leave toys at home. 

Important information about lunch: 

• We are a nut-free school 

• Candy is not allowed 

• Sugary foods are allowed after your child has eaten their healthy growing food.  

• The children are provided as much water as they would like to drink at lunch and have 
access to water all day.  

We believe that communication is the key to your child’s success and to a great parent/teacher 
relationship.  I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time.  

Thank you, and we look forward to a wonderful year! 

 

Ms. Angie Ms. Celeste  Ms. Ashley  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

VPK children are not required to provide any school supplies, but donations are always welcome. 

2019-2020 Pre-School and VPK Supply List 

2 Primary Composition Books (for journaling)  

1 ream of white copy paper 

1 multi-color construction paper pack 

1 pack of Crayola washable markers 

1 pack of Play-doh 

1 box of tissues 

1 box of Ziploc bags any size 

1 pack of dry erase markers 

 

All children will need a complete change of weather appropriate clothes in a labeled Ziploc bag for 

emergencies.  Due to space constraints, please do not send Back Packs.  Wrap around children will need a 1 ½” 

blue and red nap mat with a large pillowcase or mat cover.  

Wish List Items ~ These items are not required but are used throughout the year to enhance our learning 

activities.  

All sizes of paper (scrap paper is ok, Magazines, old Christmas/holiday cards, wallpaper books, advertisements) 

Any size of envelopes (used are ok)  

Scrap Materials (cloth, ribbons, buttons, lace, zippers etc.)  

Scotch Tape, two-sided tape, colored duct tape, Velcro  

Gallon and Quart Ziploc Bags 

Shaving cream, baby oil, baby lotion 

Elmer’s glue or glue sticks 

Uncooked pasta, beans, rice 

Seeds for planting in the garden area 

Old pots and pans, cookie sheets, and metal utensils for our outdoor “MUD” Kitchen 

Scarves for dramatic play and dancing 

Scrap Wood, PVC pipes and connectors any size, Nuts, and bolts 



 

VPK I with Wrap 
 

   Welcome September!  The Children have done well adjusting to our VPK schedule and 

classroom rules.  The Children are coming in ready to start the day.  Please remember to 

sign your child in and out of class every day.  I would like to thank everyone who was 

able to help provide school supplies.  Our Unit this month reflects a review of “All About 

Me” and “Back to School”.  In addition, we will be focusing on the “Fall”, “Apples”, And, 

“The Five Senses”.  Our classroom and School are implementing the book “Character 

Kids” By: Kristin Ciofalo Illustrated by Brandon Starr.  We are using the vocabulary and 

meanings in the book to model good conduct.  The Vocabulary includes key words such 

as, Cooperative, Kind, Responsible, Honest and Brave.  Please talk to your child about 

the book and the words to help them have a successful year. 

 For Bible scriptural teachings we will meet with Sister 

Donna on Tuesdays in the church and she will also assist 

and teach the children all about cooking.  Our Bible 

curriculum is Discovering Gods world and Bright Beginnings. 

   For our scholastic learning we are using the creative 

learning curriculum that supports the Florida Early 

Learning and Development standards.  We will help shape 

age appropriate activities in all areas of Social, Cognitive, and Physical developments 

that will be presented in ways that interest the children and encourage them to explore 

the world around them.  We do include in our learning indoor/outdoor art, sand and 

water play daily.  Children should wear comfortable shoes with rubber soles for running 

and climbing.   Snacks are an important part of our children’s day, please remember that 

when your bringing in your monthly snacks that we are a peanut free center.    

Families are welcome to visit or have lunch with their child.  I am always available for 

you.  You may call me here at Sacred heart or set up a time to meet with me, I am truly 

here and available for your child and families.  I am excited and looking forward to an 

amazing and rewarding school year! 

Love in Jesus,  

Mrs. Ida   Ms. Cindie    Ms. Natalie 

 

“Children are a heritage from the LORD, offspring a reward from him”    

Psalm 127:3 

 



                                                               VPK II 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

A Cordial Welcome and God’s abundant Blessings to You and Your Children. 

I am very excited and looking forward to teaching your child and providing meaningful experiences to develop a 

lifelong learning experience. 

My teaching goals are to: 

•  Create a Positive, Safe, Supportive, Loving, and healthy Learning environment through both direct 

instruction and independent play, which will foster positive self-esteem and academic growth.  This learning 

environment will be enriched by utilizing Developmentally Appropriate strategies and hands-on exploration 

to enhance your child’s Growth and Development across all developmental domains including Cognitive, 

Physical, and Socio-Emotional Development 

•  Prepare Each Child for Kindergarten and Build the Foundation for their Educational Success.  

•  Develop a sense of wonder, appreciation, and excitement for exploring the world around them. 

• Enrich your child’s ability to express his/her thoughts verbally and creatively.  

•  Build positive character traits like kindness, cooperation, courage, honesty, respect, and responsibility 

which   help children to make good choices, develop self-esteem, and become responsible and caring 

individuals. 

 

 To achieve these goals, I look forward to Partnering with You and try to provide: 

 

o  The Integration of Catholic Christian Faith and Learning: Emphasizing love and kindness, sharing, caring, 

friendship, respect, and appreciation of each person and of all God’s creation. 

o  Cognitive activities: Growing and learning in a variety of ways including colors, shapes, matching, opposites, 

sequencing, sorting, conservation, pre-math, numbers, observing, predicting, interacting, pre-reading, and 

discovering and experiencing their world. 

o  Language / Literature Experiences: Expression and learning through sharing, speaking, listening, circle time, 

Alphabet letter and letter sound, puppets, conversation with adult and peers, games, following directions, 

stories, nursery rhymes, songs, finger plays and having a Daily Journal. 

o Social and Emotional Development Strategy:  Fostering Emotional Literacy: Label Children’s Feelings, Play 

Games, Sing Songs, and Read Stories with New Feeling Words.  Teaching the Tucker Turtle Technique.  The 

Problem - Solving 4 Steps.  Using the Pyramid Model Approach to address Challenging behavior. 

   Teach Second Step/ Skill Streaming Social Skills.  Opportunities for dramatic play, role-play, decision making, 

sharing, interacting positively as   individuals and in a group, good manners, growing and exploring. 

o  Music& Movement Activities: Songs, musical instruments, dance, rhythm activities, listening. 

o  Art Activities: Opportunities to create with various mediums: paint, paper, crayons, chalk, clay, playdough, 

etc.  

o Fine Motor Activities: Tactile learning, cutting, pasting, drawing, painting, puzzles, small blocks, 

manipulative toys, sensory exploration. 

o  Large Motor Activities: Body movement, jumping, large block building, balancing, and music. 

o  Language / Literature Experiences: Expression and learning through sharing, speaking, listening, circle time, 

puppets, conversation with adult and peers, games, following directions, stories, nursery rhymes, songs, and 

finger plays. 

o Technology:  The use of classroom Computer to enhance skills and ideas from the week.  Use the “Young 

Explorer” Curriculum, which includes Millie’s Math House, Bailey’s Book house, Sammy’s science House, 

Thinking Things etc. 

On August 12 we begin our VPK School year.  We will have VPK from 9a.m and ends at 12p.m.  

 



 

Our morning Assembly starts at 8:50m.  Please try to bring your child in time to attend the Assembly and to fully 

benefit from all of our scheduled activities. 

Please SIGN your child IN and OUT EVERYDAY and have your child sign themselves in on the clip board.  We are 

required by law to have your signature and time of arrival and departure, every day.  We will have our “Who’s 

here today?” cards. 

Please LABEL EVERYTHING and please bring a complete change of labeled clothing in a Ziploc bag to keep at 

school in case of accidents. 

We will go outside everyday weather permitting.  Please dress your child in non-slip shoes.  Flip-Flops and 

sandals are not safe on the climbing equipment and for running and jumping.  And please dress your child in 

weather appropriate cloths. 

We are happy to have Birthday Celebrations in our Classroom throughout the year.  Please let me know if you 

want to bring in a special snack or cupcakes for your Child’s Birthday. 

Snack time is an important part of our day.  Please remember when sending in your monthly snack that we are a 

PEANUT FREE CENTER.  Please check all labels. 

 Every 4th week we will have a cooking activity with Sr. Donna.  A sign- up sheet will be posted on our clipboard 

for you to provide the ingredients.   

Every Tuesday we will go to the Church and listen to Bible Story.  During this fellowship, we will learn about 

God’s love from stories out of the Old and New Testaments  

We use the Creative Curriculum which supports the FL.  Early Learning and Development al Standards for four-year-old 

Children. 

The first few weeks we will focus on “Welcome/All About Me “Unit.  This Unit is to help children learn about each 
other and each other’s' families and to realize that every person is unique and special.  They also learn that 
every child's thoughts and ideas are important and no one person is more or less important than another.  And 
this Unit will help them get to know the special and unique things about themselves and each other.  They also 
learn that every child's thoughts and ideas are important and no one person is more or less important than 
another. 

We will talk about Classroom “DO’s, and Playground Safety. 

Each week we will focus on a Number, Letter, Shape, and Color.  We will incorporate this in everything we do. 

If this is your child’s first experience, it may be hard for you to let them go!  It will be well worth it.  It is in 
your child’s best interest that we all work together in regard to your child’s growth and development of skills.  
Thus, I will be asking for your support throughout the year. 

I cannot wait to see what this year has to offer!  Thank you for taking this positive step towards your child’s 

future success!  I am very excited about the upcoming year and I look forward to working with both you and 

your child.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Sincerely, 

Sr. Elizabeth   MS. Debbie 

“Teach children how they should live, and they will remember it all their life”. PROVERBS 22:6 

 



 

 

Before and After School 

                      Welcome back parents and students.  We had an awesome summer with the children and look forward to 

next year’s adventures.  I hope everyone had a great summer break and we are looking forward to an awesome new 

school year.  

                      A few things to remember as we start off the year is: 

Please remember if you child is not riding the school bus in the afternoons, we need a phone call or a note saying your 

child will not be getting off the school bus for that day.  

Also, for the first month as our new Kindergarten students will be going to school for the first time, we will be making 

sure your students are getting on and off the buses every day.  I will write down their bus numbers on my role sheet 

and Ms. Laura will be checking both buses to make sure that all our students are off.   

Lastly, we will also be serving snacks as we always do mornings and afternoons, so we ask all our parents to bring in a 

monthly snack as this will help have enough of snacks for our children. 

 

                    Our themes for August and September are as follows: 

August will be Welcome Back/School and All About Me.  We will be doing science projects and All About Me art projects 

that tells all about the children, their world, and their families (including their pets) and what is important to them.  

Plus, we will share how school is going and what they like best so far at school and what new friends they made. 

September will be Apples, Autumn/ Trees, and Owls.  The children love dissecting apples, making applesauce, and 

apple stamp art.  Then we will start making art projects for Autumn and decorating for Fall.  All the kids love 

decorating and making Autumn crafts, doing some science and sensory projects, and we all love learning about Owls 

(especially since we saw real Owls on our field trip to Homosassa Springs and learned about them), and we will make 

Owl crafts.                                           

Have a wonderful school year and blessed school year! 

Ms. Debbie   Ms. Laura   Ms. Heather  



 

Notes from Cindie 

 Learning from Mistakes… every one of us has had the opportunity to learn 

something from a mistake or from a failure.  Once you learned something after a 

failure first you never forgot it.  Once you achieved something successfully after failed 

attempts you had pride that you overcame your obstacle.  Life changing discoveries 

such as penicillin and the “Pacemaker” were created after failures and mistakes. 

The Florida Early Learning Standards have developmentally appropriate benchmark 

goals from birth to kindergarten for problem solving (III.B.1.a) and for managing 

emotions (III.D.2.a).   It is important to let your children “Fail” or “Make Mistakes”.  

The way children learn to overcome adversity is to have to problem solve and try 

again.  If any of you remember the “Magic School Bus” you will remember that Mrs. 

Frizzle’s favorite saying was to “take chances, get messy and make mistakes!”   

That is the magic of childhood to make mistakes and learn from them in a safe 

environment.  Our job as parents and teachers is to gently guide, teach and 

encourage them to try again.  It is ok for them to feel frustrated about failing, 

acknowledge that feeling and teach them how to overcome the frustration and try 

again.   In doing so, you have taught your child how to be successful both in 

overcoming a hard task and in managing their feelings in an appropriate manner.    

It is hard for us as parents and teachers to see a child struggle with a task.  We 

always want to help, but it is more important to teach a child to try when it is hard 

than to give up and let someone else do it for them.  These are lessons that will form 

your child into a confident, well rounded, successful adult.   

“It is better to build children than to repair men”.  (Frederick Douglas)  

Morning Assembly begins August 12th and we invite everyone to join us at 8:30 am or 

8:50 am for “The Pledge of Allegiance” and the “Lord’s Prayer” to start our day.  We 

hope that every child and family feel welcomed here at Sacred Heart ECC and invite 

you to take part in our events throughout the year.   It is through this building of 

community and sharing of Jesus’ love that we can make a difference in the lives of 

each other and the future of the children we serve.  



 

Upcoming Events:  

Sacred Heart Early Childhood Center Open House will be held on August 14, 2019 

from 5:30-7:00.  Soccer Gemz, East Pasco Gymnastics, St. Anthony of Padua 

Catholic School and the St. Joe Fall Festival Committee will have representatives here 

to give information about their programs as well as our SHECC Program, Annual 

Events and Volunteering Information.   

 

Sacred Heart Early Childhood Center will be closed in Observance of Labor Day 

on September 2, 2019 

Fall Photos will be on September 4th, 5th and 6th please fill out the Photo 

Information Packet that will be in your child’s folder prior to picture day.   

October Volunteering Events: 

Mark your calendars for the St. Joe Fall Festival on October 5th from 10:00 am to 

4:00 pm.  There will be live music, Bounce Houses, Obstacle course for Children and 

Teens along with food and craft vendors.  Please plan to join us for this fun filled family 

friendly event!!  We are seeking volunteers to help at the Fall Festival is you are 

interested please contact the church office at 352-588-3641.   

Sacred Heart Early Childhood Center 35th Anniversary, October 14, 2019! Stay tuned 

for upcoming details about our celebration.    

Basket Fundraiser October 19th and 20th at the San Antonio Rattle Snake Festival. 

Please see the bulletin in the back of the newsletter. We are seeking Volunteers for the 

Basket Fundraiser to work the Festival Booth.  Please see Ms. Cindie to sign up.  

We hope that everyone has a happy and safe Labor Day Weekend and a wonderful 

September.   

Blessings,  

Ms. Cindie 



Sacred Heart Early Childhood Center 

Basket Fundraiser   

 

Please Donate a Themed Gift Basket to raffle off at the  

San Antonio Rattlesnake Festival on October 19th and 20th 

                                                

All of your Basket Donations are Greatly Appreciated and 

Benefit the Early Childhood Center 

Please deliver baskets between 
September 23rd  and October 18th 

 

Sacred Heart Early Childhood Center 
32245 St. Joe Road 
Dade City, FL 33525 

352-588-4060 
DCF # CO6PA0062 

 
 



 

Dear Parents,  

It’s time to get creative and get your baskets together for our Annual 

Basket Fundraiser!!    

Drawing will be on October 19th and October 20th at the 

San Antonio Rattlesnake Festival at 3:00 pm each day. 

Tickets are $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00. 

Basket Theme Ideas…Gift Certificates, car care, game day, wine and 

chocolate, beauty products, gardening, Movie Night, Superhero, sports, 

soaps and lotions, Romantic dinner for two, Valentines, Easter, Beach, 

Bar-B-Que, camping, tools, Books and tea, and travel kits are some 

suggestions for your basket!   

Thank you for your support! 

SHECC Staff 

 

 



 

 

Sacred Heart Early Childhood Center 

Please join us for our  

OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, August 14, 2019 

5:30-7:00 

 

 

Representatives from St. Anthony’s Catholic 

School, East Pasco Gymnastics and Soccer 

Gemz will be present to answer enrollment 

questions. 

 

Please be sure to sign up for  

Sacred Heart Early Childhood Center Events 

at the SHECC Volunteer Table. 


